	
	The following Notice of Motion was made by Councillor Shaune Lucas (Ward 5) on February 10, 2015.
 
That the Town of Greater Napanee undertake a complete review of our municipally imposed urban/rural taxation policies during this term of Council that includes, but not limited to, staff reports, questions and direction from current elected officials and questions/comments from Greater Napanee taxpayers;

And that this review be done above and beyond our current municipal business and budget process and that this ad hoc committee be conducted in the public forum open to the public, with pre-determined meeting dates;

And that the first state of this review be a complete review of historical operating expenses and capital expenditures and taxation policies since the urban/rural taxation policy was implemented;

And that the calendar year of 2015 be the time frame for this first phase of municipal taxation policy;

And that the balance of this term of Council be used to discuss and implement or delete municipally imposed tax rates for future Councils going forward with input from staff, elected officials and Greater Napanee taxpayers in a committee format open to the public.

(emphasis added)

On March 10, 2015 the motion was defeated on a 5-2 recorded vote.


